matteh resha
matteh resha (a rod of
wickedness)
matteh (rod,
staff,tribe)
mattot (rods)
mattot (tribes of)
matzav (position)
matzebot (pillars)
matzeivah (pillar)
matzevah (a pillar,
monument)
matzevah (stone pillar,
monument)
matzevat even (pillar of
stone)
matzevet (monument,
idol images,
stone pillars,
monuments)
matzil (deliverer,
rescuer)
matzliach (prosper)
Matzor Yerushalayim
(Siege of Jerusalem)
matzor (rampart,
siege, stronghold)
matzpun naki (clear
conscience)
matzpun (conscience)
matztza (bed, mattress)
matztzvot (memorial
columns dedicated to
idols)
matzud (net)
matzvat HaBa'al (the
image of Baal)
maven, meiven (expert)
Mavet (Death)
mavo (introduction)
mayan (fountain)
mayim azzim (mighty
waters)
Mayim Chayyim (Living
Water, running water)
mayim hazedonim
(treacherous waters)
mayim lachatz (waters of
affliction)
mayim lo ne'emanu
(waters that have not
proved reliable)
mayim rabbim (great
waters)
mayim rabbim (many
waters)
mayim (water)
maysharim (altogether
level,upright, direct
ones)
mazalot (constellations)
mazkir (secretary,
recorder)
mazleg (fork)
mazor (man-trap)
ma'aminim b'Moshiach
(believers in Moshiach)
ma'arich (extended,
long-winded)
ma'asei haMoshiach
(works of Moshiach)

megadef
ma'asros (plural of
ma'aser, tithe)
Me El kamocha (Who is a
G-d like unto thee)
me'ah vchamishim
ushloshah (one hundred
and fifty three)
me'ah (hundred)
me'arah (cave)
me'arah paritzim (a
cave, a den of robbers,
criminals)
me'arot (caves)
me'ashrei HaAm HaZeh
(leaders of this people)
me'astem (ye have
rejected)
Me'at me'at (little by
little)
me'at (for a little
while, little)
me'chodesh l'chodesh
(from month to month,
every month)
me'emenei eretz
(faithful of the land)
me'erah (curse)
me'eretz (out of the
ground)
Me'il HaEphod (Robe of
the Ephod)
me'il katon (a little
robe)
Me'il Tzedakah (the Robe
of Righteousness)
me'il (mantle, cloak,
robe, mantle)
me'od (greatly
very great)
me'olam v'ad olam (from
everlasting to
everlasting,
even from of old)
me'olam (from
everlasting,
of old, since ancient
times)
me'on kadosh (holy
dwelling place)
Me'on Kadosh (Holy
Habitation)
me'onah (dwelling-place)
me'onot (dwelling
places, dens, homes [Yn
14:2 OJBC])permanent
residences, homes, cf
14:23)
me'ot (hundred)
me'oznei tzedek (honest
scales)
me'rov yamim (because of
many days, i.e. old age)
me'urah (hole)
me'ushar (blessedness,
blessed)
me'yuda'i (deep
acquaintance, familiar
friend, see Psalm 41:9)
meah kevasim (a hundred
sheep)
mearah (cave)
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meayen (engaged in
research)
mechallel kodesh
(profane)
mechashefim (sorcerers)
mechazek (be
strengthened
spiritually)
mechila (forgiveness)
mechitah (terror)
mechittah (terror)
Mechitzah (the dividing
partition)
mechokek (lawgiver)
MECHOKEK (Lawgiver, see
Genesis 49:10; Num
21:18)
Mechokkeinu (our
Lawgiver)
mecholat Mahanaim (dance
of the Mahanaim [see
Bereshis 32:3])
mecholot (dances,
dancing)
medakdeke (painstakingly thorough)
medanim (contention,
strife, discords,
dissensions)
medinot (provinces)
meEretz (from the Land)
mefake'ach (overseer)
mefakkechim (stewards,
supervisors)
mefakkechim tovim (good
stewards, supervisors)
mefarsem (make known)
megadef (reviler)
NOTES

